
 

 

 
 

                                       

                                           

    

 

 

 

 

  

      Ladybirds     Summer Term   2025 

 
Literacy              
As ever, reading is always a key focus, and 
we are encouraging the children to read 
for pleasure. To further support this, we 
will be engaging in some fantastic key 
texts this such as ‘Going on a Bear Hunt’ 
This will encourage children to become 
familiar with a wider range of books and 
gain a deeper understanding of our key 
texts. We will be developing our writing 
skills, to record simple captions and 
sentences, that will reflect and further 
develop our comprehension skills 
 

 
Maths  
In the Summer Term the children will be 
building on their existing knowledge of 2D 
shapes, to develop their knowledge of 3D. 
Children will also be consolidating their 
counting skills up to 20 and beyond, 
children will then be supported to apply 
this knowledge to their addition and 
subtraction skills. 
 

 
The Great Outdoors       
After Easter will be being to explore 
anything and everything in the 
ourside world! This will include 
exploiring various habitats that we 
can find within the school grounds 
and finding out about those further 
afield. We will be looking at 
animals, minibeasts and plant life 
as well as continuing to develop 
our understanding of seasonal 
change.                   

Out of Africa 
For our learning after May half 
term, we will be investigating and 
exploring the animals, geography 
and cultures in Africa. This will 
include visits to the immersive 
suite, reading traditional African 
stories, trying African food and 
investigating African animals on 
our visit to the zoo!                 

 
Transitions                                                                                                                                                                                                 
Through the summer term we will be preparing for and supporting the children with 
the next part of their school journey, transition into Year One. Activities will include a 
visit to the Year One Class, meeting their new teacher and talking about feelings. More 
information will be provided as we move closer to the end of the year.  

   The Great Outdoors and Out of Africa    

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               


